Central Asia Gold AB (publ) (the "Company") - Information from the Election Committee
As it was stated in the notice to attend the Annual General Meeting in the Company, the proposal of a new auditor has not been submitted by the Nomination Committee in sufficient time that it could be included in the summons.

The Nominating Committee has now informed the Company that it will present the following proposal at the Annual General Meeting of the Company:

Auditors
Election of auditors: The Nomination Committee proposes to dismiss John Arpe and to appoint ÖhrlingsPriceWaterhouseCoopers as the new auditor with Martin Johansson as chief auditor.
